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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Red Nose Day is back on Friday 15th March! We are inviting your child to follow this 
year’s Blue Peter theme of dressing ‘Red to toe.’ This means coming into school in as 
many red clothing items that you own. It might be only a pair of red socks or a red 
onesie, this is completely up to you and the resources you have at home.  
 
Our school councillors will be collecting any voluntary donations from your child’s 
classroom on the Friday morning. Please remember, donations are completely voluntary, 
we do not expect these, but are very much appreciated and go towards a fantastic 
cause!  
 
Your children will be participating in Red Nose Day themed activities throughout the 
day and will discuss the purpose of the charity and dressing up in our Friday 
assembly. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support,  
 
Miss Hazlehurst and the School council team.  
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